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Sunny Shores LP
Green Energy Solar Park

December 23, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board File No: EB-2013-0422 — Sunny Shores LP Application for an Electricity

Generation Licence

Pursuant to the Board’s Notice of Direction dated December 19, 2013, Sunny Shores LP
confirms that the Notice of Application and Written Hearing for an Electricity Generation

Licence has been posted on its website at www.sunnyshores.ca and that a copy of the

Application and evidence is available for public review at its office.
If there is additional information required please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Scott Mudie
Vice President

861 Redwood Square, P.O. Box 1900, Oakville, ON L6K 0C7



